Date: 9.3.23

Dear Parents,

Greetings from Blossom Public school & Jr College ( New )!!

This is to inform you that H3N2 virus is wide spreading in the country that causes cough and mild flue
among all age groups (more prevalent among children) as per the reports of ICMR (Indian Council of
Medical Research).

Parents are requested to follow the following guidelines to prevent the infection and spread:

1. If such symptoms are found immediately consult the doctor.

2. This infection is not deadly therefore no need to panic.

*3. Do not send the child to school till complete recovery. Inform the school immediately.
*4. Child having symptoms must wear mask (except under 5 years old children)*

5. Ensure that the diet includes leafy vegetables and juices.

6. Drink ample water to keep the body hydrated.

7. Keep washing hands and do not touch surfaces unnecessarily.

8. Do not shake hands or sneeze close to any person.

9. Do not take antibiotics or any other medicine without prescription.

10. Person having symptoms must not sit close to other people for taking food.

Regards,
Vandana Kharat

Principal



